
 

 

 
16th January 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Parent Survey 2024 
 
I hope you had a peaceful Christmas break and that 2024 has started well. 
 
As the new year gets underway, we are keen to hear your views on Brookfield Community 
School, including your own experiences and overall thoughts on the school and its strategy.  
To help us with this, we have created a parent/carer survey.   
 
To complete the survey, please click here via the Edurio survey platform. 
 
The survey is completely anonymous and confidential, although the responses will be 
aggregated for the purpose of analysis.  The survey will be available to complete until Friday 
2nd February 2024. 
 
Your opinion and honesty are much appreciated.  The results of this survey will support our 
future strategic planning. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns please contact us on enquiries@brookfieldcs.org.uk.  
 
We look forward to your feedback. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Mr K Hirst 
Headteacher 

https://edurio.com/teacher/poll/KaxVCo
mailto:enquiries@brookfieldcs.org.uk

